
7 September 2023 
 
 

PayPoint plc – Directorate Change 
      
Further to today’s earlier announcement, PayPoint Plc (the ‘Company’) confirms that Rob Harding, 
the Chief Financial Officer of the Company, has been appointed to the Board with immediate effect. 
Prior to joining PayPoint Plc, Mr Harding was Chief Financial Officer at De La Rue plc. 
 
The appointment follows today’s Annual General Meeting at which Alan Dale retired from the Board. 
 
There is no further information which would require disclosure under 9.6.13R of the Listing Rules. 
 

-End- 
 
Enquiries: 
PayPoint Plc 
Brian McLelland               
Tel: 07721211100 
  


